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Sen. Vukmir:

Please review this preliminary draft to make sure it achieves your intent.  Note that
the analysis will have to be revised to provide the date of the committee’s action.  Also,
depending on the nature of the committee’s action, other revisions may be necessary.

In addition, note that the draft requires the PSC to submit new rules within
approximately 6 months after the draft’s effective date.  Is that deadline okay, or do you
want a different deadline?  Alternatively, you may want no deadline at all.  However,
if you decide that you want no deadline, I may have to revise the draft to make it clear
that the PSC must still promulgate the rules required under 2009 Wis. Act 40.
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